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CCEN Seminar 
Camden Town Vision
Tuesday 13 January 2009 at VAC From 12.00 – 14.00

Lunch included (halal and vegetarian available)
Camden Town, at the heart of the borough, is loved by some people but many see it as a place with considerable problems to tackle, especially drugs. For this reason, residents and partners in the Local Strategic Partnership have developed a vision for Camden Town to help improve the area.
The community’s vision is of a Camden Town where drug dealing, especially visible dealing, is dramatically reduced and its unique character offers something for locals and visitors of all tastes and ages. Camden Town needs to have places where locals can shop for day-to-day needs and all types of people are attracted by high quality and wide-ranging shops. 

The night time economy should be something enjoyed by people in their forties and fifties alongside younger people. When people think about Camden Town they should think about places like the Roundhouse not about street drug dealing and general seediness. Deprived communities should be sharing in the success of a thriving town centre through a range of job opportunities particularly in the service sector.

The LSP believes that to achieve this vision there needs to be clear focus on regenerating Camden Town rather than just coping with the problems. 
This seminar is an opportunity to look at what the voluntary and community sector can and do contribute to achieving this vision.

· What is being achieved and how? 
· What is the added value that voluntary and community sector groups bring to achieving these aims? 
· What are the gaps and barriers for your group/ users?
To book a place please contact:

Linda Fergusson

CCEN coordinator

Tel: 020 7284 6565

Email camdencen@vac.org.uk
